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Overview 

Under Minnesota law, the district in which a residential facility is located is obligated to 

provide education services, including special education services, to all students placed in 

the facility. This bill clarifies that this requirement does not apply to a nonresident 

student without an individualized education program and without a tuition arrangement 

or agreement from the placing authority to pay for the student's education costs when that 

student is placed in such a facility. 

1         Students without a disability from other states. Declares that a school district is not required to 

provide educational services to a nonresident student without an individualized education program 

and without a tuition arrangement or agreement from the placing authority to pay the student's 

education costs when that student is placed in a Minnesota residential facility.  

Makes this section effective July 1, 2011, for fiscal years 2012 and later. 

  


